
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/29/2022 12:01:28 AM

First name: Ian

Last name: Shorett-Jackson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am not some rich donor or important figure in the community, so I'm well aware this letter is

probably for nothing. However, being a taxpayer and resident of Montana I think it should carry some weight.

Expansion on Holland lake is a terrible idea for two major reasons. 

1. The wildlife in Holland lake is special. People make the journey out there to escape modern developments and

appreciate nature. This will undoubtedly disturb the wildlife and diminish the awe of Holland lake. 

2. It sets a bad precedent. This has been and will keep happening. 

 

Please rethink any ideas to expand on Holland lake (and MT in general). Montana is the most wild region in the

lower 48, and "expansions" like this slowly strip away at our states identity and charm. I don't claim to speak for

Montanans but I can guarantee this is a sure way to piss people off, or at least lose the trust of your community. 


